
 

  

Yarrawonga Town Hall Future Use Advisory Group 
Meeting Tuesday 25 June 2024 
 
The Advisory Group focused on engaging the broader community, 
discussing the best ways to get input from residents about how the 
Hall could be used in the future.  
While the history of the facility should be celebrated and honoured, it is vital to get feedback 
from potential new users who may have fresh and exciting ideas about how the Hall could 
be reactivated.  
 
Council and the Advisory Group are looking forward to hearing from everyone about what 
the hall means to them, and how they see it being used in the future. An engagement plan 
is to be developed, potentially involving surveys, focus groups, and drop-in sessions to get 
wider community engagement.  
 
A project update shared Council is exploring opportunities and addressing limitations, 
including capacity limits and fire exits, to allow the hall to be open for interim use in the 
coming months. Interim access to the building will requiring working with Fire Rescue 
Victoria and Heritage Victoria.  
 
The purpose of the Yarrawonga Town Hall Future Use Advisory Group is to give 
representative advice to Council about the future uses and users of the Yarrawonga Town 
Hall, the group has commenced developing a list of suggestions, which may include a 
commercial kitchen and lift access to the second floor.  
 
The Advisory Group is scheduled to meet again in September to work on a preliminary draft 
vision and goals for the Yarrawonga Town Hall using community feedback.  


